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Marco Longo

has been awarded the

Andrew De Vries Memorial Prize

which is awarded to the student on 
the MSc Computer Games Technology programme 

who achieved a high level of performance and 
is considered to be the best student overall
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Marco Longo

has been awarded the

University Prize

presented to the best postgraduate student 
who achieved a high level of performance generally 

and is considered to be the best student overall


